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“There are a number of public proposals regarding a governing agreement for the Senate

which the Democratic Conference will be discussing tomorrow. We are encouraged by the

progress that has been made thus far and will continue to bridge the gap on a reasonable

solution that will allow the Senate to get back to passing legislation critical to millions of

New Yorkers.”


